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Inside and regulated information, Brussels, Paris, 31 October 2019, 17:45 

 

The delisting of Dexia shares from Euronext Brussels will be effective 
on 2 December 2019 

On 29 October 2019, Dexia SA was informed of the decision by Euronext Brussels to approve the 
delisting of Dexia shares from the Euronext Brussels regulated market requested by Dexia as a 
result of its extraordinary shareholders' meeting on 16 October 2019. 

The last trading day will be Friday 29 November 2019. The delisting will take effect on Monday 2 
December 2019. 

The extraordinary shareholders' meeting of Dexia held on 16 October 2019 decided to cancel the 
dematerialised form of the shares as from this delisting. As a result, as from 2 December 2019, 
Dexia's share capital will only be represented by registered shares. 

Shareholders who held dematerialised shares before 2 December 2019 will have to be registered 
in Dexia’ register of registered shares in order to be able to continue to exercise their rights.  

The steps to be taken to register are explained on the Dexia website:  

http://www.dexia.com/EN/shareholder_investor/shareholder_information/delisting%20and%20regis
tration/Pages/default.aspx 
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